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Our Vision 

 

 
 

Message from Mrs Board 

 

What a busy December we have had!  From 
fabulous singing and acting for our plays and 
carol service, to visitors visiting to talk about their 
jobs and lots of amazing clubs coming to an end.   
 
After 13 years of teaching, we also say goodbye 
to Mr Gibbons at the end of this term.  I would like 
to thank him for his continued support for the 
school and know that you will all join me in 
wishing him well in his future work.   
 
Over the Christmas period and into the first 
couple of days next term, the last of our lath and 
plaster will be fixed, meaning that we will be back 
to normal in all capacities.  Staff are having 
further InSET training on safeguarding at the 
beinging of term and we look forward to 
welcoming the children back on the 7th January.  
Have a wonderful Christmas, put down the 
screens and devices, play board games and 
spend precious family time together over the 
holiday.   
 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year  
Mrs Board 

Foodbank Contact 

 
If any of our families need food, support you are 
more than welcome to contact them directly and 
they will arrange for food vouchers to be 
issued. They can be reached on 07826 376343 
or alternatively they can be contacted via email 
at info@northnorfolk.foodbank.org.uk 
 

Nativity Performance 

 
Hedgehog & Fox class put on an amazing 
performance last week for their Nativity of 
‘Christmas with the Aliens’.  Thank you to all the 
parents, carers, grandparents and cousins that 
attending to watch and show and well done to 
all the children for their hard work.  More photos 
will be uploaded to our website soon.  
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Christmas Jumper Day  

 
Thank you to everyone for your amazing support 
for Christmas Jumper Day, we raised £64.00 for 
Save the Children.   

 
 

School Dinners 

 
Please remember to order your child’s dinner 
every day. As of January, if you have not ordered 
your child a lunch there won’t be one ordered 
and the office will call you to bring one to school.   
If you need any help with Parent Pay, please 
contact the office and they will go through it with 
you. Please note school dinners will increase to 
£2.63 when we return next year.   
 

TACT  

Please find below the TACT family’s newsletter 
this is also displayed in our TACT noticeboard 
by the main front door. 

 

Aylsham Sports Hub  

 
Please see posters below for some fun 
activities happening over the Christmas 
holidays at Aylsham Sports Hub.  
 

 

 



Karate Taster Session 

 
The children had lots of fun at the karate taster 
session the other week and we have had a few 
sign up to join the club starting in January. If you 
would like more information please do not 
hesitate in contacting the office. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Presentation of Learning 

 
Thank you for all your support for our 
Presentation of Learning’s, it was amazing 
seeing so many family members come to see 
the hard work the children have been learning 
in class. The children love sharing with their 
parents what they have achieved over the term.  
 

 



 

 
 

Christmas Dinner Day  

 
Christmas dinner day was a success and all the 
children really enjoyed the lunchtime dinner and 
singing along to the Christmas songs playing!  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Message from Norfolk Foodbank  

 
Following on from our Harvest Festival and all 
your kind donations we have received a 
message for you all to read. Please see below. 
 
Thank you for your donation! 
 
As a small charity we reply on food and financial 
donations to operate and help those across 
North Norfolk who are facing hardship.  
 
Your donation of 77.3 kg will really make a 
difference to those who need it most. 
 
Kind regards 
North Norfolk Foodbank 
 

School Attendance  

 
Our school target is 96%, Mrs Bloomfield is our 
attendance officer and will be in contact if there 
are specific concerns about your child’s 
attendance. You will have your child’s individual 
herringbones sent home today as well.   
 
If you have any L marks on your child’s 
attendance, you need to ensure that next term 
you are on time please.  It is incredibly 
disruptive for your child and the others in class 
that are already learning if you arrive late.   
 

Month Attendance % 

September 95.5% 

October 95.6% 

November 94.3% 

December 93.9% 

 



 

Key Dates 

 
JANUARY 2025 
Tues 7th - School re-opens 
Fri 10th – Hilltop meeting with YR 5/6 parents 
Thurs 16th – Coffee, Cookies & Counting for all 
Nursery, Reception, Years 1, 2 and 3 parents 
and carers to attend.  
 

Headteacher Award 

 Headteacher Award  
 
 

Lola P Great motivation all week 

Freya O Great motivation always 

Hannah-
Lily 

Excellent motivation to try hard 
in maths with enthusiasm  

Casey Motivation to demonstrate 
karate skills to his class 

Freya O Being motivated all the time 

Leo  Showing wonderful motivation & 
perseverance in the school 

nativity 

Lilah  Superb performance in all her 
assessments 

Amee S Great motivation in all areas 

Cleo Fantastic motivation in carol 
singing 

Penelope Great perseverance to all of her 
learning 

Mrs Crisp Resilience, tolerance & patience 

Amelia O For her performance as Sindy-
Lou in the Carol Service 

Eda  Showing wonderful motivation 
in our school nativity 

Evie G Super kindness for helping 
friends when they are finding 

something difficult 

Harry R Amazing honesty & maturity 
when helping to solve a 

problem 

Elliott D Great perseverance and 
performance in his presentation 

of learning  
 

Mrs Lydia Board – Headteacher 


